
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mr. Dave Sears, Senior Vice President 

of Advancement and Community Engagement 
cordially invites you to attend a retirement celebration honoring 

Ms. Anne White 
Foundation Board Relations Director and her 43years of service.  

 
Thursday, December 6, 2012  

2:30-4:30 p.m.  
Montgomery College Rockville Campus 

Theatre Arts Arena  
 

In lieu of gifts, Ms. White has requested contributions be made to the 
Montgomery College Foundation for the 

Roberta W. “Bertie” Bryan Memorial Scholarship, named for Anne’s Mother. 
Please send checks (made payable to the Montgomery College Foundation) to:  

Ms. Galina Umansky, Advancement and Community Engagement 
40 West Gude, Suite 220, Rockville, MD 20850  

or call 240-567-5309  
 

R.S.V.P. by Monday, December 3, 2012 by e-mailing 
events@montgomerycollege.edu or calling Ms. Stacey D. Miller at 240-567-1763 and 

to request accommodations for a disability at least two weeks before the event.  
 

Don't Miss the Retirement  
Celebration for 

Anne White 
December 6! 


